
What is 

kPhone?

 
For more information 

or to purchase a phone:
kphone.org 

support@kphone.org
+1-833-856-7437

No, you need to purchase a sim card and cell phone service separately.
Please note that some schools require you to purchase from specific
providers.

What happens when the students leave school?
There are different settings that apply during vacation. Most schools offer
an alumni plan too, which allows students to continue using kPhone even
after they graduate.

Designed for
Your School
kPhone plans are

customized to each
school's standards and

needs. The school
administration chooses
which settings, apps,

and features are
available on the

kPhones. 

Tried and True Secure

All of your child's
personal information

remains safe and
encrypted; we do

not have access to it.

kPhone is a revolutionary solution
that allows schools to manage

their students' devices in a
simple, organized manner. 

Why kPhone?

We have worked with
over 80 schools

worldwide. That's
20,000+ happy

students!  

FAQ's

We provide your child with a
kosher iPhone with the kPhone

system installed on it. 

How much does kPhone cost? 
There is a one time set-up fee of $25, plus $7 a month per device. In
most cases, the parents pay us directly (there are some schools that
choose to pay for it). 

Can kPhone be installed on an existing phone? 
Yes, we can install our system on to previously purchased iPhones or
you can purchase a phone from our website. 

How do the students request new apps and receive support? 

Does kPhone come with phone service? 

Which phones are supported? 
The kPhone system is compatible with iPhones only (any iPhone newer
than the iPhone 6 will work). We do not work with Android at this
time. Please note, some schools only permit certain model iPhones.
Please be in touch with your child's school to find out more details.

Can I purchase kPhone even if my child's school is not
enrolled?
At this time we only work with schools.

Are you able to see my child's personal information?
We do not have access to see or edit any personal information on the
device. We only have access to some basic information about the
actual device itself to ensure the kPhone system is working properly.

The students will have a support app on their phone where they can
request new apps and let us know if they need help with anything. We
are also available 24/6 via phone or email. 

When students request that an app or feature be added to their kPhones,
we inform the school administration and they decide whether or not to
allow it. 

http://kphone.org/
mailto:support@kphone.org

